Medina Mustang Band Boosters

November 5, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 7:04 pm.

The minutes of the October meeting were read and reviewed by the attending Boosters. A motion to accept the October minutes was made by Diana Baker and seconded by Jen Lenhart. The motion was carried.

Treasurer's Report-Holly Roush

- Beginning balance as of September 30, 2023, was \$31,251.63.
- Income for the month of October was \$10,594.05.
- Expenses for the month of October were \$6,887.73.
- Ending balance as of October 31, 2023, was \$34,957.95.

Director's Report- Mr. Jaeger

- Thank you for all your assistance throughout the season. Whether it was chaperoning, helping with props, or just bringing your kids to rehearsal, it was very much appreciated.
- The growth this fall has been great. While the kids are disappointed about the placement, they have come a very long way since Hilton. This is a young and small band, but we will push forward.
- We need to be sure that they kids are getting the education that they deserve.
- · Winterguard club will be started for 3-5 grade. More information to follow.
- Upcoming events:
 - 11/9 Veterans Dinner
 - o 11/14 and 11/16 Winterguard tryouts
 - 11/25 Parade of Lights
 - o 12/7 and 12/8 Middle School musical The Jungle Book
 - 12/14 4th grade chorus and 5th grade band concert
 - 12/17 A 'Capella at St Mary's
 - 12/20 Jr High concert
 - o 12/21 Sr High concert.

Transportation-Jason Clare

Nothing currently.

Uniforms-Jen Lenhart

- There were several ketchup incidents at dome.
- Uniforms will go to the dry cleaners soon.
- Will do fittings for winterguard on 11/21.

Chaperone Chairperson- Mindy Kenward

Thank you for all your help. We had a very consistent group.

Publicity Chairs-Kathy Dreyfus and Janene Farley

Awaiting dates for upcoming events for flyers.

Student Accounts- Becky Rinker

· Currently there are only 2 students that owe money.

Script-Jen Lenhardt

Jen Lenhart has taken over Script.

President's Report- Crystal Elliott

- Thank you for all your help with Dome. Breakfast, and the bagged lunches were a success.
- Thank you for all your help with the pizza sale. We sold out of 1,200 pizzas by 12:30. We would like to increase the number to 1,500.
- · All cash raffle prizes were picked up. One winner donated back their winnings.
- Discount cards should be ready to go out in early December. Each member will need to sell 5 tickets for \$10 each.
- Cash raffle is coming up. Each family will need to turn in a basket with a \$30 value. We can store items in the barn if needed.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:32 pm. Motion made by Mindy Kenward and seconded by Becky Rinker. Motion was carried.

18 boosters were present.

Next meeting is December 4, 2023.